
Kekinow Bargaining Bulletin #8 – Bargaining Committee Update

Wednesday, November 1, 2017

To: All MoveUP members at Kekinow Native Housing Society

The Union has decided not to replace Terry Frank at the bargaining table and will continue at mediation with Karen

McCallum.  This decision was made due to time restrictions and the inability to properly prepare another member prior to

mediation on November 14 and 15.

In solidarity,

Karen McCallum, Bargaining Committee Member

Cheryl Popeniuk, Union Representative
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